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Munekiyo & Hiraga, Inc.
Attention: Ms. Colleen Suyama, Senior Associate
305 High Street, Suite 104
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

via email: colleen        niÿ)g.com

State of Hawaii
Department of Business, Economic Development & Tourism
Land Use Commission
Attention: Mr. Daniel E. Orodenker, Executive Director
P.O. Box 2359
Honolulu, Hawaii 96804°2359

Dear Ms. Suyama and Mr. Orodenker:

SUBJECT:   Environmental Impact Statement Preparation Notice (EISPN) for the
Pu'unani Subdivision Project

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on the subject matter.  The
Department of Land and Natural Resources' (DLNR) Land Division distributed or made available a
copy of your report pelÿaining to the subject matter to DLNR Divisions for their review and
comments.

At this time, enclosed are comments from the Engineering Division on the subject matter.
Should you have any questions, please feel free to call Lydia Morikawa at 587-0410. Thank you.

Russell Y. Tsuji
Land Administrator

Enclosure(s)
cc:    Central Files


